
July 2016

Dear Faithful Friends, 

The Lord has been so good to be with us in our meetings and travels. We are convinced that it is 
the result of so many of the Lord’s people praying for us. Thank you for standing with us not only 
in your prayer life, but also financially. Your service to Christ is a blessing to us, and I am certain 
that it is to your local church as well.

We had a wonderful Family Fellowship Week for World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission. 
Pastor Chad Estep and the Valley Baptist Church of Edinburg, Virginia, hosted the meeting this 
year. This is the highlight of our year. Most of the mission family that is in the States meets for a 
few days every June, and it is always a blessing. Next year, we will be with Pastor Tim Daniel 
and the New Testament Baptist Church in Kinston, North Carolina.

Darleen and I just returned from a visit with George and Patty Milgrim in Kauai. It was a joy to 
meet with the church in their missions conference again this year. Please pray that the Lord will 
bless their effort in reaching the area with the gospel of Christ. I also had the pleasure of 
preaching at Kauai Baptist Church on Sunday evening.

For the first half of August, we will be in Togo, Africa. Pastor Rod Bell, Jr. and I will have the 
opportunity to teach one hundred pastors while we are there. Darleen will be teaching the ladies 
each night. Pray with us that we will enjoy safety that only our Lord can give. Also, pray that our 
ministry will be effective in the lives of those that attend. 

We appreciate your love for the Lord, and for us. 

In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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